                            Oregon Old Time Fiddlers’ Association
                                 District 3-Meeting of the Board
                                         January 6, 2024             
Present:  Ellen Jakab, Chair. Karen Bennett, Treasurer. Pat Borden Secretary.        

Absent:   Art Bigelow, Vice Chair

Treasurer report: Karen Bennett submitted the report which was read and accepted
                         by the board.
New Business:
                   1. Feb 25th there will be a meeting for all members at 12noon until
                       1pm then all musicians will play until 3pm.	

                   2.  Subjects to be discussed at the meeting will include and are needed:    
                        A. Hoedowner reporter  
                        B. Sound system set up and operate 
                        C. Preliminary planning for the September gathering     
                        D. WE NEED HELP- ASAP
                              
     We want to keep the tradition of country and fiddle dance music alive for all
     generations. Bring your songs to share, family and friends  are welcome. We
     will have potlucks on holidays. Bring your music to share as currently we are               
     working on a songbook for OOTFA.
     There is a suggestion box at the welcome table, your feedback is needed.

                                
